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Alex Marshall QPM 
Chief Constable 

Hampshire Constabulary 
Police Headquarters 

West Hill 
WINCH ESTER 

Hampshire 
S022 5DB 

Tel: 0845 0454545 

Fax: 01962 871204 

Yourref: 

Ourref: CC/KB/smg/840.09 15 October 2009 

Mrs. Gillian Mackenzie 

i Code B 

Dear Mrs Mackenzie 

I am writing on behalf of the Chief Constable to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 8 October 
2009.. 

Mr Marshall has directed that your letter is forwarded to Detective Inspector David Grocott, the 
Senior Investigating Officer in charge of Operation Rochester, so that the concerns you raise can be 
investigated. 

Yours sincerely 

Inspector Kevin Baxman 
Staff Officer to Alex Marshall 
Chief Constable 


